CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL SERVICES

;ﬁu/loaglas/mw.ms
Mr. A. Markham 3 October 1986

CONSTRUCTION OF CAR PARKING AREA
HETCHLEYS, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD,

Your proposal to seek planning permission in respect of the above
named development was reported to the Council's Development Control
Committee on 25 September 1886, The Committee resolved to carry out
the development pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 4 {5) of the
Town and Country Planning (General Regulations} 1976.
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